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To: Councillor Frank Biederman <Frank.Biederman@devon.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Re:
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Thank you for taking the time to speak to me yesterday about the project idea.

The project will run over the whole of the Autumn term. During this time we will be
sharing a book called Maybe Something Beautiful with the children. The book is
about how art transformed a neighbourhood and is based on a true story. It was the
beginning of the Urban Art Trail, which, with the help of many committed themselves
to a common goal: reviving their community through art. We are hoping this will
inspire the children to want to do something similar in their community.

We are planning on looking at other countries and communities that have been
inspired and then we will encourage the children to think about ideas of how they
could achieve this in their community.

The children will then plan their ideas and create designs. It would be really nice to
send them to you in order to get some feedback. When the children and you are
happy with the designs, we would like to use them to decorate areas (we discussed
benches) in Fremington. Ideally it would be great if the children could paint their
designs straight on the benches in small groups.

It would be fantastic if you were able to come in at some point during the Autumn
term and talk to the children.
If you require any more information or detail, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Many Thanks



